Charter Township of Portage Special Board of Trustees Meeting October 29, 2019 Township Hall 47240 Green Acres Road Houghton, MI 49931 (906) 482-4310

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 pm. Those in attendance were Supervisor Bruce Petersen, Clerk Amy Skewes, Treasurer Betsy Smith, and Trustees Peggy Anderson, Bill Bingham, Bill Fink and John Ollila.

Discussion Items:

- A. Vote on Millage for roads to be on the March 2020 Ballot.
- B. Vote on Millage for the Fire Departments to be on the March 2020 Ballot.

 After discussion it was decided by the board that millage date ranges need to be confirmed before we vote. Will check with the county and vote at next meeting.
- C. Discuss Recreational Marijuana.

 The board looked at a handout regarding rules about Recreational Marihuana establishments for Townships. Specifically we focused on the state license types and if we want to allow any or all of them into our Township. All board members would like more education on the subject as well as a publicized public meeting because the vote was split in the Township. We will look into a larger place to have a meeting and schedule soon.

Public Comments: None

Skewes motioned to adjourn at 4:30 P.M. Seconded by Anderson. All in favor, motion carried.

Bruce Petersen

Supervisor

Amy Skewes

Clerk